
 
Carrick-Vickers Multi-Use Bridge  

Over the McIntyre Floodway 

TBT Engineering Limited (TBTE), on behalf of the City of Thunder Bay (COTB), is proposing the design of a multi-use pedestrian bridge 
over the McIntyre Floodway to establish a north-south cycling corridor as part of the City of Thunder Bay Active Transportation Plan. This 
project will connect Vickers Street on the south side of the river, to Carrick Street on the north side of the river.  

 
This project is being planned under Schedule B of 
the Municipal Class Environmental Assessment. 
Subject to any comments received as a result of this 
Notice, and the receipt of necessary approvals, The 
City of Thunder Bay intends to proceed with the 
design, tendering, and construction of this project 
during the 2019 construction season. 
 
Project notices are available at the TBT Engineering 
Website (www.tbte.ca/carrick-vickers-bridge/) and 
the Project File is available at the following location: 

TBT Engineering Limited, Building Engineering 
Services 
1918 Yonge Street 
Thunder Bay, ON, P7E 6T9 
Mon-Fri 8:30am to 5:00pm 
 
Interested parties should provide written comment to 
TBT Engineering Limited regarding the proposed 
project within 30 calendar days of this notice. 
Comments should be directed to Ms. Dani Rhodes, 
P. Eng., Project Engineer, TBT Engineering Limited, 
1918 Yonge Street, Thunder Bay, Ontario, P7E 6T9. 
Telephone: (807) 624-5160 or at drhodes@tbte.ca.  
 
If concerns arise regarding this project which cannot be resolved in discussion with TBT Engineering Limited, a person or party may 
request that the Minister of the Environment, Conservation and Parks make an order for this project to comply with Part II of the 
Environmental Assessment Act (referred to as a Part II Order), which addresses individual Environmental Assessments. Requests must 
be received by the Minister at the address below within 30 calendar days of this Notice. A copy of the request must also be sent to TBT 
Engineering Limited, Project Engineer Dani Rhodes. If there are no requests received by March 11, 2019, the City of Thunder Bay intends 
to proceed with the design and construction of this project.  
 
Minister       Director, Environmental Assessment and Permissions Branch 
Ministry of the Environment, Conservation and Parks  Ministry of the Environment, Conservation and Parks 
Environmental Assessment and Approval Branch  135 St. Clair Avenue West, 1st Floor   
77 Wellesley St. W., Floor 11    Toronto, ON, M4V 1P5 
Toronto, ON, M7A 2T5 
 

Information will be collected in accordance with the Freedom of information and Protection of Privacy Act.  With the exception of personal 
information, all comments will become part of the public record. 

This Notice was issued on February 6 and 9, 2019. 
 
Dani Rhodes, P. Eng. 
Project Engineer 
TBT Engineering Limited 

Municipal Class Environmental Assessment 

NOTICE OF STUDY COMPLETION 


